
 
 

Date: 2021-04-29  

   

 

 

AUTHOR IZAT ION  LETTER  

 

 

To whom it may concern: 

 

I, the undersigned Paul Zahraof LOGITECH FAR EAST LTD. hereby authorize Bonnie Chou of 

LOGITECH FAR EAST LTD. to act on my behalf in all matters relating to all processes 

required in FCC and any communication needed with the national authority. Any and all 

acts carried out by Bonnie Chou, at #2 Creation Rd. 4, Science-Based Ind. Park Hsinchu 

Taiwan, R.O.C. on my behalf shall have the same effects as acts of our own.  

 

 

If you have any questions regarding the authorization, please don’t hesitate to contact us.  

 

Thank you! 

 

 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

 

 
 

----------------------------------- 

Paul Zahra / Regulatory Compliance Manager 

LOGITECH FAR EAST LTD. 

Tel: 5107135436 

Fax: 5107135436 

E-mail: pzahra@logitech.com 




